
Winter Coat Program 

 

New Day Outreach Ministries will arrange to provide warm clothing, 

particularly winter coats, to those in need during the colder months and to support 

individuals or families who may not have the means to purchase essential winter 

clothing and ensure their safety and comfort in harsh weather conditions. The 

giveaway will be for low-income families, or vulnerable populations. The event 

reflects the ministry's commitment to serving and uplifting others.   


